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‭The Program, Welfare and Oral History Committees have been very productive‬
‭since last spring.‬

‭On April 12‬‭th‬ ‭a delightful lunch was organized by‬‭the Development and‬
‭Engagement Committee with several engaging Promise Scholars at the Faculty Club.‬
‭Efforts to establish a mentorship program between Emeriti Faculty and Promise‬
‭Scholars have temporarily stalled but will hopefully be revived in the coming months.‬

‭Over the summer President Zimmerman and I met with three new Board‬
‭members, who promise to be very active participants in Emeriti Association activities.‬
‭Sandy Thompson agreed to co-chair the Oral History Committee and has expeditiously‬
‭moved the committee’s work forward with four monthly meetings and designated goal‬
‭of conducting a first test interview in November. Brenda Major has enthusiastically‬
‭joined the Program Committee. Carol Stewart is interested in engaging on health issues.‬

‭Respectfully submitted,‬
‭Cynthia Brown‬


